PUBLIC MEETINGS ON

PRIVACY OF TELEPHONE CUSTOMER INFORMATION

(Including Privacy of Information About Who You Call and Who Calls You)

BOTHELL – Wednesday, January 23, 2002 6 to 8 PM

FIFE – Thursday, January 24, 2002 6 to 8 PM

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Seeks Public Comment

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) will host two public meetings seeking public comment regarding the use of customer information by telecommunication companies for marketing purposes.

How can you participate?

• Attend one of the scheduled public meetings:

Wednesday, January 23: 6-8 pm at Skyview Jr. High School in the cafeteria located at 21404 35th Ave. SE, Bothell; or

Thursday, January 24: 6-8 pm Fife Senior Community Center located at 2111 54th Ave. E, Fife.

- Write to the WUTC and let the commission know your thoughts about this issue.
 If you write, please include docket number UT-990146 (CPNI) at WUTC, P.O.
 Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504; email at privacy@wutc.wa.gov or by fax at 360-586-1150; or call 1-800-562-6150 and press 3 at the prompt and, at the second prompt, press 3 again.
- For more information regarding this issue you may visit our webpage at www.wutc.wa.gov.